
New Hampton Elementary March 2019 board report 
 

● Parent Teacher Conference  Feb. 26th and Feb 28th: Attendance was at 96% 
● PBIS quarterly celebrations took place March 15th (CWC, movies, visit with HS 

PE class) 
● Professional Learning on March 11th (continue working on PBL projects) 
● ESSA teams split into four areas and continue to meet regularly (Math, Reading, 

Social Emotional Behavior, Process flow chart/Procedures) 
● Attended new Safety Care Conference (de escalation techniques) March 11-13 

with instructional coaches and Karen- need to find dates to train staff moving 
forward 
 

 
 


